
The Pacific Mesothelioma Center's New Board
Members Join the Fight Against Mesothelioma
The Pacific Meso Center at The Pacific
Heart, Lung & Blood Institute has
announced new appointments to their
Board of Directors & Marketing Advisory
Committee.

LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA, UNITED
STATES, May 9, 2019 /
EINPresswire.com/ -- The Pacific
Mesothelioma Center (PMC) has
appointed André Perry to the position
of treasurer on its Board of Directors.
André has managed portfolios valued
as high as $200M. He is a skilled
financial strategist and has over 20
years of experience working with
nonprofits.  André received his BS in
Mathematics, a BA in Economics, an
MBA in Finance, and his Juris Doctorate
in Corporate Law & Taxation from
Wayne State University.

PMC is also very pleased to announce
the appointment of Rhonda Mayes to
the Board of Directors.  Rhonda holds a
Doctorate of Philosophy in Clinical
Psychology and her work experience
includes overseeing emergency
services for a 210-bed, private,
behavioral health hospital.  In addition,
she is a Board Certified Professional
Counselor and a Diplomate of the
American Psychotherapy Association. 

The Pacific Mesothelioma Center (PMC) has appointed Mani Sidhu to the Marketing Advisory
Committee.  Mani is an entrepreneur, who owned and operated multiple Subway franchises. He
has extensive marketing and global strategic experience. Mani has also served on various Boards
and Franchise Committees. He has a BS in International Business and Finance.

“We are delighted to appoint these dedicated and passionate individuals to the Board of
Directors and Advisory Committee. The appointments come at a crucial time, as we continue our
innovative research to find better immunotherapy treatments for various types of cancers and
other diseases of the chest” said Joseph Garland, Fellow of The American College of Healthcare
Executives and Co-chair of the Board of Directors at PHLBI.   “Dr. Mayes brings a unique
combination of professional talents combined with a deep personal commitment to healthcare.

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://www.phlbi.org/board-of-directors/


André brings extensive experience in executive leadership and will be invaluable in reviewing our
organization's financial position, prospects, and filings. And Mani brings extensive marketing
experience and a strong commitment to furthering our brand and mission”.  

The Pacific Heart, Lung & Blood Institute (PHLBI), a 501(c)(3) is a non-profit medical research
institute established in 2002.  One of the divisions, The Pacific Mesothelioma Center (PMC) is
focused on the treatment and prevention of malignant pleural mesothelioma (MPM).  The
exploration of innovative ideas forms the foundation of PMC’s unique research program and
provides the promise of future treatment breakthroughs.  PMC is dedicated to educating the
public on asbestos-related diseases and informing them of their best treatment options.  PMC
also connects newly diagnosed patients with patients that have been through treatment and
provides assistance and emotional support.
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